
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are asking you to join in the activity to spend one Wednesday morning with primary school children. 

It will be a great opportunity for the children to meet students from different parts of the world, and 

we are hoping that it will be a memorable experience for you, too. 

Date: Wednesday, July 3 

Visit: Nezu Primary School (Shogakko) (in Bunkyo Ward, near Hongo campus) 

Nezu Shogakko, where we will be visiting is a small public school with only about 40 children in each year. 

You will be mostly seeing the 3rd and 4th graders (8~10 years old) . 

Schedule (tentative): 

09:30 AM  Meet at JR Ochanomizu station → Nezu Shogakko 

10:15 AM  Activity begins 

Part 1:  Talking with the children: 

1~2 minute introduction of yourself and your country (in Japanese or English). 

Part 2:  Playing with the children: 

The children will be preparing some traditional Japanese games to introduce to you.  

Part 3:  Eating school lunch (kyusyoku) together.  

01:00 PM  Ends 

Further information will be sent to participants later once the details of the plan are finalized. 

Condition:  This event is open for only the international students enrolled in Todai. 

Capacity:  25 students (on a first-come-first-served basis) 

How to apply:  Please sign up at the Globalization Office (B1, 21 KOMCEE) by 4:30 PM, Wednesday, 

        June 26. Your student ID card is required. 

 

 

 

       Globalization Office 

       (B1, 21 KOMCEE, Komaba I Campus 

        Open: 10:30 AM - 4:30 PM of weekday 

        Closed: weekend and holidays) 


